

Its always exciting to come to the beginning of the month and look back at all that God has done since our last letter. The Lord has blessed in so many ways, during the month of July we were able to take part in working and preaching in three different weeks of camp. We were also in two missions conferences. Our travels have taken us to four different states for meetings and the Lord has blessed us with five new supporting churches and one church doubled our support. It's amazing to see the Hand of God working in our lives and the lives of others enabling us to reach others with the Gospel.

Our support level is now about 85% and we are praying that we can get the rest very soon so that we can get started in the Islands. I ask you to please pray with us for another 10-12 churches or individuals that will partner with us to reach the lost souls in the Grenadine Islands.

The Lord has done so much in helping us get everything that we need to get started in the Islands. I want to say thank you to all that have given to help us in these areas. By your faithful giving we have a new sound system, keyboard, pulpit, 50 Song Books, the funds for our plane tickets, visas, and shipping has been given and we have been able to get a place to stay! Right now the only thing that we lack is the money for a vehicle. We are trying to raise \$5,000 to go towards the purchase of a vehicle that we will be able to use once we are there. Will you help us pray about this and the remainder of our support? Once again thank you for all that you have done. May God bless you.

Your Missionaries to The Islands of the Grenadines David, McKenzie, Malachi and Kathryn Ballinger

Love Valley Baptist Church Pastor Berry Philbeck 2032 Bethlehem Rd. Kings Mountain NG 28086 704-730-0075 www.lovevalleybaptist.com

Macedonia World Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517
704-654-2818
www.MWBM:org

David W. Ballinger
Davidballinger@mwbm.org
423-260-2166
www.wimissions.com

